To,
The editior                                                                                                          25th. July 2014.
Ambi-Agua                                                                                                              Taubaté                                                                                                                                     


Dear Sir ,

	Please find enclosed an article titled  

“Tissue levels of antioxidant defense enzymes in the aquatic fish Astyanax bimaculatus  in the Una River Basin.”  by:

Maria Tereza Oliveira Batistaa, Edson Rodrigues Juniorb, Mariana Feijó-Oliveirab, Anne Caroline Ribeiroa, Edson Rodriguesa, Cecilia Nahomi Kawagoe Sudaa, Gannabathula Sree Vani a*.
aInstitute of Basic Bioscience, University of Taubaté, 
 Av. Tiradentes, 500-Centro, Taubaté, SP 12030-180, Brazil

bDepartment of Cell Biology, Federal University of Parana,
  Centro Politécnico , Curitiba, PR 81530-130, Brazil 

* Corresponding author. 

The email addresses of the authors are:
maria.tereza@gmail.com, edsonrodj@gmail.com, mari.feijo@bol.com.br, aninha_3001@hotmail.com, rodedson@gmail.com, cnksuda@hotmail.com, srvani@hotmail.com

for possible publication in your journal.  

As  the  corresponding  author,  I  have  read  all  submission  instructions  and  I  am  responsible  for the information  inserted  in  the  submission  procedure.  I  assure  that  the  contribution  is  original  and unpublished,  and  it  is  not  being  evaluated  for  publication  by  other  journal  and  that  it  will  not  be withdrawn from the editorial processes until final decision from the journal’s administration.

Further none of the authors in the list above have any competing financial interest in any form whatsoever that could compromise the integrity of this work. 

As far as we are aware this is the first time any study has been made on the feasibility of biomarkers for the monitoring the Una river.  Earlier works dealt with the hydrography, topography and remote sensing of the river, but nothing on the biomonitoring of the river.  This is only the first part of a more detailed analysis underway.  We believe that this work makes an important contribution for the analysis of biomarkers for fish that are adapted to the Una river. Since your journal ambi-agua serves the investigators interested in ambiential issues related to water resources, we believe that it would be of interest to your subscribers.

Listed below are four possible reviewers and links to Lattes. All these investigators have worked in this area are hence are compotent to review the article.

1. Ana Cristina Gobbo Cesar - anacristinagobbo@gmail.com - http://lattes.cnpq.br/2557440893085062 - 
2. Paulo Fortes Neto - paulofortes.neto@gmail.com - http://lattes.cnpq.br/2845794616412447
3.  Itamar Alves Martins - itamar.martins@unitau.br - http://lattes.cnpq.br/1345963087671099
4. Mariko Ueno - maritieue@gmail.com - http://lattes.cnpq.br/8207785659869204
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   Gannabathula Sree Vani

